
 
 

NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
June 12, 2014 

 
Ms. Gail L. Mount, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Docket No. P-100, Sub 137c 

Dear Ms. Mount: 
 
 On March 11, 2014, the Commission issued an Order in Docket No.  

P-100, Sub 137c requesting comments on area code relief for the geographic area 

covered by the 336 NPA.  The Commission’s Order required that comments be 

accompanied by an executive summary.  The Public Staff’s comments, filed  

June 10, 2014, did not include the required executive summary.  Please accept the 

attached executive summary to be included with our comments.   

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy to all parties of record or their 

attorney. 

       Sincerely, 
 

Electronically submitted 
 s/ Lucy E. Edmondson 

       Staff Attorney 
       lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov 
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